
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

TRANSFER OPPORTUNITY REQUEST 
 
If you are interested in being considered for any transfer opportunity within the 
Department of Public Safety, please submit your written request to 
humanresources@dps.state.nv.us.    Please complete the information requested below.  
 

NAME  
 

PHONE # 
 

 
 
POSITION TITLE APPLYING FOR and GEOGRAPHICAL LOCATION: 

  
 
 
YOUR CURRENT POSITION:  
  

 
 
PLEASE USE THE SPACE BELOW TO DESCRIBE YOUR RELATED EXPERIENCE AND 
WHY YOU WOULD LIKE TO BE CONSIDERED FOR THIS TRANSFER OPPORTUNITY 
(Attach additional sheets if required): 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Also, attach any documents or information you would like the division appointing 
authority to utilize for your consideration for the transfer opportunity. 


